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This liaison answers SG12 - LS 7.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG9.

This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg9-oLS-00029.docx.
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ITU-T SG9 thanks ITU-T SG12 for the liaison statements on continuation of joint activities under Intersector Rapporteurs Group on Audio-Visual Quality Assessment (IRG AVQA) [Ref: SG12-LS7-E].
ITU-T SG9 would like to express our intention to continue to participate in IRG-AVQA even after the reorganization of the quality-related Questions. However, we have not yet confirmed the appointment of a co-chair for IRG-AVQA from SG9. We will let you know as soon as possible and by next SG9 meeting (end of January 2018) of any news in this regards. In case we cannot find a suitable candidate, we may decide to discontinue our participation in IRG-AVQA.
ITU-T SG9 looks forward to continuous collaboration with IRG-AVQA in all relevant works.
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